
Parts of the Alpine National Park (see map) will be closed for these 
dates to ensure public safety during Aerial Shooting operations, tar-
geting deer. The huts, camping areas, roads and tracks listed below 
will be closed. All other areas remain open. For more information 
visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 

Information 

18-22 November 2024 
3-7 March 2025 

CLOSED AREAS 
• Caledonia River Track 
• East Caledonia Track 
• Dingo Hill Track 
• Scrubby Hill Track 
• Kelly Lane between Tamboritha Rd and Kelly 

Hut 
• Guys Hut loop to Dry River Walking Track 
• The Sentinels, Wellington Plains, McFarlane 

Saddle, Moroka Gap, Millers Hut and Spion 
Kopje Walking Tracks 

• Riggall Spur and Gillios Track north of Lake Tali 
Karng 

All other tracks remain open 
 

Alpine National Park & Avon Wilderness Area 

Access restricted 

Note: There will be no aerial 
shooting within minimum 
100m of any private property, 

public roads, vehicle and walk-
ing tracks open to public.  

Seasonal road closures apply in 
some areas, check the website 
for updated information.  


